1st Woodend Beavers Annual Report for 2023/2024

Annual report for Beavers Tuesday and Wednesday Lodges 

We have had another successful year in Beavers, the numbers have been between 15 to 20 in both the Tuesday and Wednesday’s evenings. I would like to say a massive thank you to the young leaders (Fletcher and Mathew on Tuesday and Declan and James on Wednesdays) and all the leaders and parents for their support). 

We have done lots of badge work this year creative badge through making pictures and tie dying caps, we collected leaves and wood to make pictures, we walked from Tortworth to Charfield which was towards their hikes badge, they did a scavenger hunt towards their outdoor challenge badges, we did road safety, putting up tents and building campfires, stranger danger. All of these go towards the outdoor challenge badge also a few activity badges. 

We also did what to pack and what not to pack for a sleepover or camp, we’ve decorated biscuits. A few of us attended the remembrance parade that would go towards faith badge and also if they attended the Christmas carol service.  

We went to jump in Patchway which was enjoyed by all, and we had a trip to Cineworld in Yate which was very successful.

Once again, I would like to say a massive thank you to the parents and leaders (volunteers) that have jumped in and helped out it is so much appreciated.

Yours in scouting

Tina (Hedgehog)
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